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County board discusses patrol vehicle purchase
(KLZA)--Richardson County Sheriff Don Pounds discussed replacing a patrol
vehicle when he met with Commissioners Tuesday.

Pounds presented a purchase order for either a 2017 or 2016 Dodge Charger
from Kansas Highway Patrol Fleet Sales.

Commissioners took no action, but a notice will be published to give the public
notice of intent to make a determination for a special purchase that is of
significant savings and only available for a limited time.

A 2016 Dodge Charger Pursuit vehicle with a fully equipped patrol package
including lights and a siren with 49,500 miles, is available for $19-thousand. A
2017 Dodge Charger Pursuit vehicle already set up and 49,500 miles on it is
available for $20-thousand.

The purchase will be considered by the Board during their July 10th meeting.
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